
From: David Sparks
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: Re: Case ID# 2020-00290/ Case# 21-CI-00594
Date: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 8:32:09 AM

How the hell can you people let someone come in especially from out of state, and rape the people of
West Ky. on water and sewer rates. Something smells, and not the sewer.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 9, 2021, at 9:04 AM, PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov> wrote:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Bluegrass Water Utility Operating
Company, LLC. Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and
will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case
number in this matter, 2020-00290, in any further correspondence. The documents in this
case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2020-
00290.
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
Best Regards,
 
Brandon Bruner
Administrative Branch Manager
Filings Branch
General Administration
 
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, KY 40601
 

From: David Sparks  
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 12:19 PM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Re: Case ID# 2020-00290
 



Sent from my iPhone

> On May 10, 2021, at 11:16 AM, David Sparks  wrote:
> 
> I along with other customers of Bluegrass Water Utility Co. received this letter from them.
Could you come show us and me where the $5,000,000 has been spent?? Can you come show us
and me where the waste water plant is???? We have our own septic systems.
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